
Welcome back, we hope you all had a lovely half term! 

We are pleased to return to school and we have lots of exciting things planned for this term 

together.   

 

Don’t Forget! 
Please ensure that your child has a 

named water bottle  
in school. 

 

Please make sure that ALL your child’s 
uniform is named clearly and that long 

hair is tied back without a small band or 
bow.  

PE Afternoon 

Please make sure that earrings are not worn on Tuesdays 

or you cover them with tape. 

Also please ensure your child is wearing the correct PE 

kit.  

In RE we will be thinking about 

how Christmas is celebrated in 

different cultures.  

Would anyone be willing to come 

in and share how they celebrate 

Christmas with their family? Per-

haps you have a tradition you 

could share with us?  

Please speak to or email your 

class teacher if this is something 

you could help us with.  

Thank you in advance.  

Stone St. Mary’s Christian Values. Over arching the year is 

“Love”  

In term 2 we are focussing on hope, patience and faith. 

General Reminders 

Please ensure you read at home with your child at least 3 times a week and try to sign the 
reading record.  

Practice your times tables using these links  

https://ttrockstars.com/ 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

 

This term our topics are disasters and British history 
heroes.  

Please see our termly mind map on the school website 
or Google Classroom for an overview of our learning! 

Home learning is on Google Classroom or if you would 
like a paper copy please ask.  

Important dates for the diary  
12.11.24 Odd Socks Day for anti-bullying 

15.11.24Children in Need  

WB 18.11.24 Parent’s Consultations  

Turtles—Monday 18th 

Sharks—Tuesday 19th 

Dolphins—Wednesday 20th 

 21.11.24 Parent’s Evening 3.30-7 

22.11.24 Non Uniform Chocolate  

29.11.24 Non uniform bottles 

29.11.23 Christmas Market 3-6pm  

2. 12.24 Last week of clubs 

12.12.24 Xmas lunch/ jumper day  

19.12.24 Nativity Service at Church 1030am  

20.12.24 Last Day of term  
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General Reminders 

Please make every effort to read at home with your child every day and try to sign the reading record.  

Practice your times tables using these links: 

https://ttrockstars.com/ 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button 

Please practice your spellings on Ed shed. 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/menu 


